




WELCOME BACK, BAY SHEFFIELD!

Duncan McFetridge, Shadow Minister for Recreation and Sport, today congratulated the City of Holdfast Bay and the South Australian Athletics League for working together to bring the Bay Sheffield back to Colley Reserve, Glenelg.

As the local Member of Parliament, Dr McFetridge, has been pushing for this to happen for some time and was delighted with today’s announcement.  

“The Bay Sheffield belongs at the Bay,’’ Dr McFetridge said.  “Like the trams, it is an icon of Glenelg”.

“The race was run for more than 100 years in Colley Reserve with many famous winners, including Norm Claxton (1900); Peter Mead (1969); Dean Capobianco (1990); and Steve Brimacombe (1991).

“The Bay Sheffield has been held on Proclamation Day every year since 1887”, said Dr McFetridge.  “It is one of the best known sporting events in Australia.”

 “Crowds of more than 100,000 people regularly attend the Bay Sheffield and other sporting events over the summer Bay Sports Festival.

“You just can’t beat that picnic atmosphere with the crowd close up in Colley Reserve” Dr McFetridge said.

[The decision to move the race to Adelaide Oval was made in December 2001.]
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